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Three years has passed since Shine City Project began cleaning up the streets of Las Vegas. A registered 

student club on campus, Shine City Project was founded upon True Father's vision of changing "Sin City" 

to "Shine City" through youth service projects. Over 100 students have participated in over 300 service 

projects collecting thousands of pounds of garbage cleaning up streets and parks and volunteering with 

several non-profit organizations. 

 

  

 

 On Friday night, the officers, John, Angela and Jannette invited friends and family to a special 

appreciation dinner at the CARP house. Over 25 gathered to enjoy the BBQ dinner as well as share stories 

with one another. After the dinner, the officers invited everyone inside to give special letters of 

appreciation to those who continued to volunteer week after week. Shine City Projects hopes to expand 

more in this fourth year, collaborating with more organizations and involving more students from UNLV. 

 



 

 

 
 

 


